
April 14, 1975 
 
Board met at town hall. 

 
All present. 
 
Minutes read and accepted. 

 
Clayton Mattson’s application for a mobile home for his daughter and husband referred 
to planning commission. 
 

Warren Grossman applied for a building permit.  Granted subject to perk test and change 
to board’s road plan. 
 
Federal money available from county in the amount of $6,800.00 reported by Jerry.  

Discussion as to use and restrictions discussed.  Jerry to check on same. 
 
Jerry and Albert reported on County meet at Inver Grove Heights in regard to action 
against Metro Council and transit. 

 
New members of planning commission present.  Board to meet with planners at next 
Monday meeting.  


